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Gautho, Julia

From: Tamara Lopez <tlopez@nordic.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 6:14 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Bay/Hill Safety

 Council Members,  
 
This Bay/Hill configuration was not properly thought out... what may have looked great on paper wasn’t the case 
once set in motion. The accident history does not warrant these changes and the new plan has only increased the 
congestion which in turn will only create additional accidents, as we who drive this way everyday see people who 
don’t want to sit in the long, long, long lines so they duck into Nob Hill and or turn around in the middle of traffic to go 
another way. Unfortunately YOU have created and are responsible for these crazy drivers and near misses. 
 
Please restore the Bay/Hill configuration back to what it was…a two lane stop and go, thru traffic, no congestion 
street!!  
 
Sincerely  
Tamara Lopez…proud Capitola resident  

  Tamara Lopez | Credit Specialist 
Nordic Naturals® | nordic.com 

  111 Jennings Drive | Watsonville, CA 95076 
ph: 800.662.2544 x116 
e: tlopez@nordic.com 
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